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K-8 ELA and Math Curriculum Development 

As these teams have wound down their resource selections, they have begun to write a coherent 

scope and sequence for both Math and ELA in grades K-8. These documents are a work-in-

progress and will provide a basis for instructional content and pacing during the 2022-2023 

school year. We are currently targeting the end of June for completion, but are hoping to be 

finished sooner. 

Following the completion of this, all Math and ELA teachers of grades K-8 will be provided with 

paid time for curriculum and resource familiarization over the summer, according to their own 

schedules. 

K-8 ELA and Math Curriculum Resources 

Both the K-8 ELA and Math committees have identified their preferred resources. I have been 

working with the companies to produce quotes for all components and will be finalizing these in 

the coming weeks. As you know, this is an important investment on the part of the District, and 

teachers who wanted to take part all had the opportunity to do so. The teams have worked over 

our last several in-service days as well as several times outside of contracted time.  

During our June work session meeting, the curricular items will be available for both board and 

public review per our District policy. We would like to be able to vote on resources at the June 

Board Meeting.  

Secondary Scopes and Sequences 

Teachers at the secondary level, outside of 6-8 ELA and 6-8 Math, have been asked to create a 

document that reflects the curricular framework for all classes taught in the Middle and High 

Schools. These documents will then be readily available on the District website, under a 

Curriculum page, for public review. This website will be completed by the beginning of the 

2022-2023 school year.  


